Avon Cultural Council
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September 17, 2018
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Meeting called to order at 6:05 pm

In Attendance:

Linda Chute (Secretary); Karen Collum; Deborah Greene; Joanne Grenham, Ann Houhoulis;
Karen Johnson (Co-Chair)

Council priorities were discussed. $4400 will be available to ACC to disperse to applicants.
Letters will be sent to Avon Schools reminding teachers of the upcoming grant cycle. All
applications must be submitted through the online website.

Information about grants and deadlines will be submitted to Avon Cable, The Enterprise, Avon

Post Office and Avon Public Library.

Two applications from FY2018 are outstanding and will have until December 31 2018 to submit
for reimbursement.

Panel Books will be available to all councils after the October 15, 2018 deadline.
Next Meeting TBD when Panel Book is available.

Motion to adjourn: Anne Houhoulis

Second: Deborah Greene

Unanimous

Respectfully Submitted

Karen A. Johnson
Co-Chair



